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St Theresa’s Catholic Primary School.
Caring and Learning Together
Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus. 

Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you for all your feedback froms prior to the holidays. We hope you had a nice time with the children and that you managed to have some fun in between the showers!
I have collated all the information you sent us and have summarised it overleaf. I will share all the information with the Governing Body and all the school staff. The individual comments that you added have also been very valuable and we will try to act on as many as we can as soon as possible.
Here are some of the key messages that we received and some information to update you from the school.
*Some families commented upon the availability of after school clubs. Many of the staff at school do offer these clubs. They are run on a voluntary basis by the staff and we try to offer them as fairly as possible. There were 12 clubs running each week last term. The school has tried to engage some companies to run additional clubs after school but the uptake has been varied from families. I am in the process of contacting another company at present to see if we can make some new arrangements in the Autumn Term. More information regarding this will follow. (We would love to run a Breakfast Club / After School Club – to help families who work longer hours, however, we did not have enough interest to make this viable when we explored the venture 2 years ago. We are re considering the matter currently and will inform you when we hear more.)
*We are always delighted when a family member offers to support the school on a regular basis. We have a great team of volunteers who help each week in some classes at the moment. If you would like to come into school to help with any type of school activity, please let your child’s class teacher know and we will arrange some meetings to set this up. As you will be aware we do need to carry out DBS checks to ensure that all the adults at school (voluntary or  paid)  who work with the children are suitable to do so.
*School visits were praised by families and we were also asked if we could run more by some families. Educational Visits are a great opportunity for children to learn outside the classroom and broaden their experiences in life. We try to take the children away from school as frequently as possible, however, we always try to keep in mind the donation we are asking families to make towards the cost of a visit.  Also, when there a a number of brothers and sisters in school we are aware that we can be asking for contributions from families a number of times during the year. We run our three residential visits each year: Y2 Burwardsley, Y4 Beeston and Y6 Kingswood – and additional  day visits are planned by all classes linked to the learning that the children are engaged in at school as opportunities arise.
*A number of families praised the fund raising events that the school and PTA have run. We are hoping to run some more in the near future. If you would be interested in being part of an organising committee, we will be delighted to hear from you. Please give your name to Mr Magill and we will be in touch! Thank you.
If you are ever unhappy or concerned about a school matter – please do let us know straight away. We are always grateful for feedback and keen to build a very productive and supportive relationship with all families. 
Similarly, we are always delighted when we receive positive feedback . Please contnue to help us keep improving.
Yours sincerely,
N. Kirkman

Parents and Carers Feedback Summary. 
April 2018.
Thank you to everyone who completed a form. We issued them to every child (224 pupils) in the school and received 47 returns. (Each response equals 2%) Some families returned a single form for all the sibilings in the family. Therefore some feedback may represent up to 4 children.
Overall the feedback is very positive and where there have been suggestions for improvement the ideas have been helpful and constructive.
If you still have your form at home and would like us to receive your feedback please do send it in. 
We value the information very highly.
	
	
	Strongly agree
	Agree
	Disagree
	Strongly disagree
	Don't know

	1
	My child likes school
	62%
	38%
	
	
	

	2
	My child is making good progress
	60%
	40%
	
	
	

	3
	Children at St Theresa’s behave well
	45%
	53%
	
	
	2%

	4
	My child is not bullied or harassed at school
	45%
	53%
	
	
	2%

	5
	Teaching is good or better
	68%
	30%
	

	
	2%

	6
	I am kept well informed about how my child is getting on in class
	57%
	41%
	2%
	
	

	7
	I feel comfortable about approaching the school with questions, problem or complaint
	66%
	32%
	
	2%
	

	8
	Staff expect my child to work hard and do his or her best
	72%
	28%
	
	
	

	9
	The school is led and managed well 
	62%
	36%
	
	2%
	

	10
	Staff treat my child fairly

	70%
	26%
	2%
	2%
	

	11
	My child learns about fairness, equality, British values and respect at school.
	64%
	30%
	2%
	
	4%

	12
	Staff explain how I can help my child at home
	60%
	40%
	
	
	

	13
	Staff encourage my child to become mature and independent
	62%
	38%
	
	
	

	14
	There is a good range of activities that my child finds interesting and enjoyable
	68%
	24%
	8%
	
	

	15
	The arrangements for my child to settle in when he/she started school were good
	72%
	28%
	
	
	

	16
	I am kept well informed about school life
	62%

	36%
	2%
	
	

	17
	I am given encouragement/ opportunity to be involved in school life
	43%
	53%
	2%
	
	2%

	18
	My child is helped to learn about the importance of emotional well- being / how to manage / understand their feelings.  
	53%
	37%
	2%
	
	8%



Once again we thank everyone for your feedback and will be in touch again soon to provide further updates. 
With very kind regards,
N. Kirkman
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